Invitation to Participate in M3@Bedok Post-Budget 2024 Dialogue
Posted on 29 Feb 2024.
Dear Parent/Guardian

| am pleased to inform you that your child/ward has been selected to participate in M3@Bedok Post-Budget 2024
Dialogue organised by M3@Bedok. The dialogue aims to provide a platform for youths from different school
backgrounds, volunteers, community leaders and residents to engage in meaningful discussion on the budget’s
implication for the community. The event will include insights from Minister Dr Maliki Osman, grassroot leaders
and active participation from students representing various schools.

Details of the event are as follows:

Post-Budget Dialogue 2024

Date : 2 March 2024, Saturday

Time : 3.00 PM - 5.00 PM

Venue : Siglap Community Club, Function Room Level 3
Attire : School Uniform

The programme is appended below:

2.30pm

. Registration

3.00pm —5.00pm

. Arrival of Adviser

. Commencement of Post-Budget Dialogue 2024
. Overview of Budget 2024 by Minister Malik

. Breakout Session facilitated by PA Staff and GRLs
. Q&A Session with Advisers

o End of Dialogue

M3 is extending the invitation to parents if they would like to join this insightful dialogue. The event poster is
attached for your reference. For clarifications, you could email me: nur_sahira_ramlee@schools.gov.sg.

Thank you.

Regards

Sahira Ramlee

SH Malay Language
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dAtmPnqXEWlOkZ17Q8FNPiDTlvjnA0JE/view?usp=drive_link

